Brandon Garsee

From: McCauley, Brent <Brent.McCauley@fortbendcountytx.gov>
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 7:42 AM

To: Brandon Garsee

Cc: Wieghat, Scott; Mikeska, Darren; Crain, Bill

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Grade 5 Traprock/Asphalt Millings

To Whom it may Concern;

This letter is to confirm the agreement between Fort Bend County and Brazoria County in regards to trading load for load Asphalt Millings for Grade
> Traprock. Fort Bend County is having trouble finding a vendor that supplies Grade 5 Traprock. Brazoria County has a pile of this material that they
no longer use and are going to dispose of it. Fort Bend County has a supply of Asphalt Millings they are willing to trade load for load so that
Brazoria County can utilize the Asphalt Millings and Fort Bend can utilize the Grade 5 Traprock. Fort Bend County Dumptrucks will be the ones
doing the hauling. Both Counties have come to the agreement that it will benefit both.
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This message has been prepared or disseminated using resources owned by Brazoria County and is subject to the County's policies on the use of County
provided technology. E-mail created or received through the County's computer system by any County employee or official may be considered a public record,
subject to public inspection under the laws of the State of Texas.




